Brittnee's Classroom Newsletter



Dec. 12-15

Upcoming Events:

Dec. 21- December Book Orders

Due

Dec. 21- Pajama Day

Dec. 22-Jan. 2- No School (Holiday

Break)

Jan. 3- School Resumes

Reminders:

-Please check your child's take home folder often for important information sent home from school

-Please pack a pair of inside shoes for your child to wear inside the classroom.

Our fun-filled week:

Monday: Learning About the Green Zone
During small group, the children will learn
about the emotions that are associated with
the green zone, and strategies to use for
those emotions.

Tuesday: Learning About the Red Zone
During small group, the children will learn
about the emotions that are associated with
the red zone, and strategies to use for those
emotions.

Wednesday: Learning about the Yellow Zone

During small group, the children will learn about the emotions that are associated with the yellow zone, and strategies to use for those emotions.

Thursday: Learning About the Blue Zone
During small group, the children will learn
about the emotions that are associated with
the blue zone, and strategies to use for
those emotions.



Please feel free to call me at 227-3010 or email me at brittneea@dickinsoncap.org with any questions or concerns you may have.